
 

 

 

St. Mark’s Catholic Church 
 

Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, Pastor 
Fr. Carlos Castilla, Parochial Vicar 

Dr. Joseph V. Stillo, Deacon 
Michael Keary, Deacon  

215 Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 ● Phone 732-449-6364 ● www.stmarkseagirt.com 

Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet 

after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass 

on Saturdays) 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily 

Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 

7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 AM 
1st Fridays Spanish Adoration  

beginning at 7 PM. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and  

11 AM Masses 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 

Religious Education Ext. 105 

Social Concerns  Ext. 108 

      Spanish Ministry       Ext. 104 or 

            Ext. 105 

Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-528-6948 

Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 

CYO   732-685-6011 

Music Ministry  908-415-0212 

Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time                  June 16, 2024 

http://www.stmarkseagirt.com
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Please pray for our sick:  Patty Accavallo, 
Donna Brundage, Pete and Marie Stigi, 
Daniel DeSeno, Thomas Weeks, Jan Soriano, 
Tom Ort, Nadine Piccolo, Patti & John 
Hillenbrand, Raymond Burghart, Henry 
Bossett, Robert Coogan, Donovan Leso, 

Kirra Gibson, Paul Shea, Patrick Esposito, Mary 
McCarthy, Kevin Hamilton, Laurie Langell Syby, Vivian 
Wilson, Joan Cantley, Marybeth Richards, Millie 
Abraham, Brian Nall, Marilyn Woerner, Nancy O’Neill, 
Steven VanWickle, Steve Adcox, Lester Wolf, Jeremy 
Pavlich, Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Danny Suskenich, 
Teresa Corcoran, John Cinciarelli, Erik Rofi, Dr. 
William Burns, Robert Czech, Janet Thomas, Edward 
Morea, Rosalie Renda, Alice Healy, Robert MacPherson, 
Jake Gilbert, Bill Lesniak, Bruce Bogan, Sr. 
 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read at 
mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the requester 
calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  To ensure 
the consent of the person whose name appears here, the 
pastor's policy requires that only they or a family member 
may request a name be added to this list.  Names will 
remain in the bulletin until the person or family request it 
be removed. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and  
let perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 
have recently died. 
 

 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all 
those who financially sacrifice each week 
to support our parish and it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of 
those who faithfully use their weekly parish contribution 
envelopes and those who give online through the Parish 
Giving Program.  The collection total for June 8/9, 2024 
is $$12,843.  

The Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette 
will preach the Annual Parish Mission Appeal on 

July 27/28, 2024 at St. Mark’s Church 
 

 

Having brought the fullness of Life 
to our world when He rose from 
the dead, Jesus sent his disciples to 
share this life with all of creation. 
“They went forth and preached 
everywhere” (Mk 16:20). The 
Missionaries of Our Lady of La 
Salette minister to people of every 
race, language, culture and way of 

life – beginning at the La Salette Shrine in France where 
our Blessed Mother appeared in 1846. Her final words, 
“Well, my children, you will make this known to all my 
people,” echo Jesus’ Gospel mandate. It is little wonder 
that the La Salette Congregation has always been mission 
orientated. When called upon by the Vatican to preach the 
Gospel in foreign lands, they eagerly responded. This 
spirit brought them to mission in 27 countries, especially 
among the poor in Angola, Argentina, Bolivia, Haiti, 
India, Madagascar, Myanmar and the Philippines. With 
your cooperation, the Missionaries of La Salette can 
continue to provide spiritual and financial assistance to 
these mission countries as they bring God’s reconciling 
message to the poor.  

St. Mark’s Rosary Makers will meet on Monday, 
June 24 at 1pm in Fr. Child's Hall (Saint Mark's 
basement). As always, we welcome anyone 

interested in making rosaries as well as our faithful 
rosary makers.  

“There is no problem, I tell you, no matter how difficult it 
is, that we cannot resolve by the prayer of the Holy 
Rosary” (Saint Lucia dos Santos of Fatima). 

Questions? Contact Maria at mgchecton@gmail.com or 
(732) 245-8405. 

Our Social Concerns Committee wished Fr. Carlos 

farewell at their luncheon last Tuesday. 

If you are a parishioner who has not been able to attend 

Mass and would like to have a Eucharistic Minister bring 

Holy Communion to you, please contact the Rectory, 732-

449-6364 x100. 

mailto:mgchecton@gmail.com
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, June 17 

7:30 AM 
† Jack Jurczyk by Family 

† Dr. Joseph & Barbara Kane by Family 
† Leo Hannon by Pam Zusi  

11:00 AM 
† Doris Williams by Pat & Joe Casey 

† Ed Killea by Nancy & John Hurley  
 

Tuesday, June 18 

7:30 AM 

† Columbia Ricciardi by Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Ricciardi 

† Agnes Morgan by Estate 

Alexandra & Mark Downs by Family  

11:00 AM 

† Margaret Peggy McCann by Paulette McCormack 

† David Doherty by Pat & Joe Gallagher 

Robert MacNiven by Eileen & Pete McHugh  
 

Wednesday, June 19 

7:30 AM 

† Lorette Jordan by Estate 

† Marcella Gaglio by the Molinaro Family  

11:00 AM 

† Genevieve Becht by Judy Collins 

† Tom Quigley by Pete & Eileen McHugh  
 

Thursday, June 20 
7:30 AM 

† Ted Zeller by Estate 

† Michael Sheridan by Linda Rosa  

11:AM 

† Mary L. Burne by the Graves Family 

† Genevieve Becht by Gail Fox 

† Arnold Dompieri by Elaine Dompieri  
 

Friday, June 21 

7:30 AM 

† Dorothy Wright by Family 

† Beth Savage by William Travers  

11:00 AM 

† Domenico Incolla by the Bertucci Family 

† Pearce Button by Jerry Flynn 

† Genevieve Becht by Kristine Forcillo  
 

Saturday, June 22 

7:30 AM 

† Michael McKenzie by Steve & Bella Lowry 

Stigi Family by Lori & Lenny Savino  

4:30 PM 

† Mr. & Mrs. Gordon J. Pingicer by Gordon & Peggy Pingicer 

† Michael Sheridan by Stephan & Karen Dushnick 

† Mr. & Mrs. Aloysius Flarity by Sara Lynch  
 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry 
Our Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their 
most difficult times.  They meet on 
Wednesdays at 11 AM at St. Mark’s.   

Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

Sunday, June 23 

8:00 AM 

† Jacqueline Bodine by Dr. & Mrs. Philip Passalaqua 

† Lorraine Ciemniecki by Saint Mark's Social Concerns Ministry 

† Ron Wilk by Pat & Jean Scatuorchio  

10:00 AM 

† Jillian Ludwig by the Bruther Family 

† Anne Bryan by the Bryan Family 

† JoAnn Wund by Barbara Liguori  

12 Noon 

People of the Parish  

5:00 PM 

Alcira Garcia by her niece 
 

†  

 

Readings for the Week 
June 16, 2024 

 

Monday 1 Kgs 21:1-16 Ps 5:2-3ab, 4b-6a, 6b-7 Mt 5:38-42 
Tuesday 1 Kgs 21:17-29 Ps 51:3-4, 5-6ab, 11 and 16 Mt 5:43-
48 
Wednesday 2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14 Ps 31:20, 21, 24 Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thursday Sir 48:1-14 Ps 97:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7 Mt 6:7-15 
Friday 2 Kgs 11:1-4, 9-18, 20 Ps 132:11, 12, 13-14, 17-18 Mt 
6:19-23 
Saturday 2 Chr 24:17-25 Ps 89:4-5, 29-30, 31-32, 33-34 Mt 
6:24-34 
Sunday Jb 38:1, 8-11 Ps 107:23-24, 25-26, 28-29, 30-31 2 Cor 
5:14-17 Mk 4:35-41. 



 

 

 

Welcome to all our summer visitors and residents!  It’s wonderful to see you again! 
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“THE HAPPINESS YOU ARE SEEKING 
THE HAPPINESS YOU HAVE A RIGHT TO  

ENJOY HAS A NAME AND A FACE. 
IT IS JESUS OF NAZARETH HIDDEN IN  

THE EUCHARIST.” 
 

Pope Benedict XVI 
 

July 17-21, 2024 is the 10th National 

Eucharistic Conference being held in Lucas 
Oil Stadium Indianapolis IN. Over 80,000 

people are expected to attend to enter into a 

deeper intimacy with the Eucharistic Lord 

allowing our eyes to be opened and our 
hearts to be set on fire with his Love. The 

Eucharist is God dwelling among us. By sharing this 

Eucharistic way with others, we will help prepare our 

hearts for Jesus to enter and transform our lives. 
St Catharine/ St Margaret is offering a five week 

consecration to help us carry and share the Joy that we 

have in our Encounter with Jesus. 
 

We will be meeting on Mondays: 

June 17, 24, July 1, 8, 15, 22 from 10:00 AM to noon. 
 

Please contact Ruthie Wagner 732-996-0591 or 

ruthier2@comcast.net. 

THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is 
committed to the initiatives outlined in the 
U.S. Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of 
Children and Young People and to its own 
policies and guidelines in regard to the 

reporting and investigation of sexual abuse allegations 
involving minors. 
If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member 
of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic Church, 
or if you know of someone who was, you can report that 
abuse through the diocesan ABUSE HOTLINE: 1-888-
296-2965 or e-mail abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org.  

CYO Miniature Golf 
 

 
 

When:  Sunday, June 23, at 7:30 PM 
 

Where: Pier Nine at Belmar Marina. (Meet at  
golf course.) 

 

What: Miniature Golf at 7:30 and then walk to the 
Pier at about 8:15 for refreshments. 

 

Food Choices: Choose between mozzarella sticks or 
chicken fingers. 

 

Price: $15   Please bring exact change. Included are 
golf, food, soda and tip. 

 

RSVP: Mrs. Reilly—732-685-6011 or 
Mary33angels@aol.com by June 15. (I have to 

submit the food order—your choice of food-- on 
June 18.) 

 

Who: St. Mark’s CYO members and St. Teresa of 
Calcutta Youth Ministry. Eighth grade graduates 

welcome too!!!!!!!!!!! 
 

Most asked question: Can you bring a friend? 
Yes!!!!!—but they must RSVP too. 

 

Permission slips required.  
 

Have your ride pick you up at Pier Nine Restaurant 
at 9:00 PM. 

Ministry Schedule 

June 22/23, 2024 

  Saturday 

4:30 PM 

Sunday 

8:00 AM 

Sunday 

10:00 AM 

Sunday 

12 Noon 

Celebrant Fr. Miguel Fr. Miguel Fr. Miguel 
Deacon Joe 

Fr. Brian Butch 

Readers Tom Malloy Barbara King Bob Cicenia Debbie Dunn 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Pat Holt 
Anthony Granato 

Lynn Jelliff 

Pat Cademartori 
Gary Cademartori 
Pat Scatuorchio 

Don or Mary McLaughlin 
Jim Sheridan 
Deacon Joe 

Debbie Dunn 
Adele Byrne 

Nancy Shatzman 

Altar Servers Elizabeth Nixon 
Katy Nixon 

Madilynn Willms 

Nick Walsifer 
  

Hunter Griffin 
Tucker Griffin 
Cross Carhart 

Vivian Collins 
  

Ushers Joe Walsh, 
Walter Henry 

Anthony Granato 

Bob O’Neill, Leo Hurley, 
Pat Ahern, Glenn Skola 

Rich Siderko 
Jim Sheridan 

Howard Flood 
Richard DeGroote 

mailto:abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org


 

 

Parish Mission Statement:  We, the Parish Family of St. Mark’s in our quest to follow the Gospel of Jesus Christ, are 
building a faith-based community that assists all people in life’s journey to be open to God’s love and to share His joy. 
We are further committed to address the spiritual, physical, emotional and social needs of all people through 
service to individuals, families, parish and the greater community. As responsible stewards using our individual gifts, 
we promise to celebrate, renew and strengthen our faith, and to live our lives as a reflection of Christ's love for others. 
St. Mark’s is designated as a Center for Hispanic Ministry in the Diocese of Trenton.  
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We are no longer 
accepting any clothes or 
household donations 

for the Spanish Ministry until 
further notice. 
 

Please do not leave any donations 
in or outside of the Church.   
Thank you!  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMEBER 
 

June 16: Happy Father’s Day! 
 

June 18: Prayer & Life Workshop begins.  
 

June 24: St. Mark’s Rosary Makers will meet at 1PM in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
See page 2. 
 

June 28: There will be no Eucharistic Adoration after the Friday 7:30 AM 
Mass. 
 

June 29/30: Second Collection is for Peter’s Pence.  Thank you for your 
generosity! 
 

June 29: Farewell party after the 4:30 PM Mass for Fr. Carlos. See page 7. 
 

July 4 & 5: Fourth of July.  RECTORY OFFICE CLOSED. 

St. Mark’s is looking for ESL 
volunteers who can donate their time 
to teach English as a second language 
to members of our Hispanic Ministry. 
Classes will take place on Sundays 
before the 5:00 p.m. Mass. 
If you or know someone who might 
be interested in volunteering, please 
contact our new coordinator 

Courtenay Lima  
cmyerslima@gmail.com. 

 

When you help someone learn to 
speak English, you can change a life! 

mailto:cmyerslima@gmail.com


 

 

Make this summer a whole lot BRIGHTER for a 
disadvantaged child. For over forty-six years, The 
Sisters of the Good Shepherd have provided low-income 
Monmouth County children with a safe, enriching 
summer at Kateri Day Camp.  You can help a child this 
summer!  

Key components that make our camp valuable are: 

Full-day camp for 7 weeks allows parents to 
work and know their child is safe    

We provide transportation, breakfast, lunch, and 
snack to each child 

Each child receives daily swimming lessons and 
literacy 

Each child can take home as many books as they 
enjoy reading  

Your donation will have an impact on a child’s life. 

$80 = one day of camp ● $400 = one week of camp ● 
$2,800 = full seven weeks of camp 

Get some friends together and sponsor a local kid at 
camp! 

Visit www.collieryouthservices.org/camp to donate 
online or mail your contribution to: 

Collier Youth Services*Campership Appeal*P.O. Box 
300*Wickatunk, NJ 07765-0300 
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RETROUVAILLE: REDISCOVER THE LOVE IN 
YOUR MARRIAGE. Tens of thousands of couples have 
healed their marriages through Retrouvaille. If you know 
anyone who could benefit from this program, please pass 
this on. Couples learn to build communication skills and 
to increase intimacy. It provides help for marriage 
problems, difficulties or crises. The next program will be 
held August 9 - 11, 2024 and again on October 4 - 6 at the 
Family Life Center in Malvern, PA. For more 
information, or to register, 
visit www.HelpOurMarriage.org or call 215-766-3944 
or 800-470-2230.  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 

 

2024 Bishop's Anniversary Blessing Dates 
Sunday, October 6, 2024 (3PM) 

 

Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine, Freehold 
The Bishop's Anniversary Blessing is an annual Mass 
and reception to honor all couples celebrating their 1st, 
25th or 50th (or more) wedding anniversary. This event 
takes place on two Sundays in October, one at the 
Cathedral of St. Mary in Trenton for couples from 
Mercer and Burlington County parishes, and the other at 
the Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine in Freehold 
for couples from Ocean and Monmouth County parishes. 
Family and friends are encouraged to attend. Pre-
registration is required; couples may register online or at 
their parish. Registration opens on April 1st. Couples 
must be validly married in the Catholic Church to 
participate in the Bishop's Anniversary Blessing. 
 

Contact: Belem Perez; bperez@dioceseoftrenton.org; 
609-403-7133. 

CLICK ON IMAGE TO REGISTER! 

You are invited to 

The Grand Choral Mass 
GLORIOUS CHOIR CONVENTION 

June 21, 2024 at 5PM 

Saint Mary, Mother of God Church 

19 Cherry Tree Farm Rd., Middletown, NJ 
 

Reception will follow after Mass. 
 

For additional information please email  

Musicministry@stmarychurchnj.org.  

“Rebuild My Church” with the 
Secular Franciscans 

St. Francis of Assisi heard the voice of Jesus – asking for 
his help to “Rebuild My Church…” The Lord is still 
calling people to help follow in the footsteps of St. 
Francis and rebuild His Church through prayer, 
community, service, and living the Gospel life. Members 
of the Secular Franciscan Order of the St. Maximilian 
Kolbe Fraternity located at St. Peter's Church, Pt. 
Pleasant Beach, 406 Forman Ave., Pt. 
Pleasant Beach invite you to join us  Sunday, June 23, 
2024.  We attend the 11am Fraternity Mass at the parish 
church, followed by a Gathering in Lower Kolbe Hall, the 
parish hall next to the church. 

Find out why millions of people have wanted to follow 
the spirit of St. Francis for more than 800 years. Is He 
calling you? 

Please contact Minister Dorothy O’Reilly, OFS at:  732-
575-7913 call or text.   Or e-mail –
 bernardineofs@gmail.com. 

http://www.collieryouthservices.org/camp
http://www.helpourmarriage.org/
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/bishops-anniversary-blessing
mailto:bernardineofs@gmail.com
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Social Concerns Programs 
 

Feeding the Hungry  
 
 
 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help those in need?  
Here’s one way you can make a difference. St. Mark’s 
Social Concerns Ministry is resuming the Frozen Meals 
Program for the Center in Asbury Park which was 
discontinued due to the Covid pandemic. The Center in 
Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer-based New Jersey not-
for-profit service organization, providing support services 
for people living with HIV/AIDS and their caregivers 
since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 
● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 
● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of    
preparation 
● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

 

 
 

 

THE MERCY CENTER IS NO LONGER 

ACCEPTING CLOTHING DONATIONS 
 

 

Needed are:   
Diapers, sizes 3 and up, and Baby wipes 

Coffee/Tea ● Mayo 
Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant ● Toothpaste 

Toothbrushes●Soap. 

Containers are located at Church entrances 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns 

Committee is collecting travel size 
toiletry items (soap, shampoos, 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs etc.) 
for delivery by volunteers to those in 
need in the Asbury Park area.  

Containers are located at Church entrances.  Thank you! 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are offered to 
enrich, renew and deepen one’s interior communication 
with the Lord in an atmosphere of prayer, quiet and 
solitude. The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean 
and Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website at www.sjbsea.org or CLICK HERE. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  Spiritual 
direction, a one-on-one conversation with a spiritual 
director about God in your life, is always available. We 
offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius on a monthly 
and weekly basis, many opportunities to learn and practice 
contemplative prayer, reading programs on St. John of the 
Cross and other Carmelite Saints, and contemporary 
writers. 
For programs or to register call Trenton Diocesan 
Spiritual Center and Retreat House 609-877-0509 or 
FHOP@verizon.net or CLICK HERE. 

Save the Date:  
Monday, September 9, 2024 @ 9AM  

Knights of Columbus Charity Golf Classic 

Pebble Creek Golf Club, Colts Neck 

KofC Council #3231 (St Marks & St. Dennis)  

For more info contact Glenn Skola (732-299-0438) or 

Mike Penkethman (484-269-0379). 

 

 

 

 

Ladies, Curious About Walking with Purpose? 

Walking with Purpose (WWP) is comprised of women 
striving for a greater understanding of the Bible and the 
Catholic faith. At WWP, we meet you where you are on 
your faith journey; whether you have never opened the 
Bible or are well-versed, come as you are to a community 
of women who work together to grow in our faith. 

At the WWP Summer Sample you will gain an 
understanding of the Walking with Purpose Ministry, 
have an opportunity to try two study lessons, and meet 
other women seeking to grow in their faith. 

JOIN US FOR A WWP SUMMER SAMPLE. 

Join us for some or all gatherings: July 16, 23 

7pm-8pm, St. Denis Parish Center 

(School Building, upstairs, room 20) 

Books provided. No cost, simply Open Your Heart. 

Please email to allisonpenkethman@gmail.com to 
RSVP. 

(Full WWP Study starts in Oct-- go to 
www.wwpnjshore.com for more info.) 
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http://www.sjbsea.org
https://www.sjbsea.org/
mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
https://fhop.org/
mailto:allisonpenkethman@gmail.com
http://www.wwpnjshore.com
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano 

Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Fr. Carlos Castilla, Vicario Parroquial 

frcarlos@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 122. 

 

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna Nieves  

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

Ministerio Hispano  
Patty D’Andrea  

Spanishministry@stmarkseagirt.com  
Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 104 

Primer Viernes de cada mes a las  
7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

CATEQUISTAS 

VOLUNTARIOS 
 

 

 

 

 
 

El Ministerio de Religión esta en busca de personas voluntarias que deseen trabajar con niños(as) de nuestra 

comunidad Hispana; edades de 6-14 años los domingos.   

Las clases comenzaran en Septiembre. 
 

 

Requisitos: 

•Un gran deseo de servir y trabajar con niños.  

•Adultos Católicos mayores de 18 años. 

•Preferiblemente que sean bilingües. 
 

Ofreceremos entrenamiento y formación durante el verano. Invitamos a los jóvenes y adultos a aplicar.  
 

Para más información por favor hablar con Mrs. Diana Zuna (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com
mailto:Spanishministryt@stmarkseagirt.com
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